BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS

Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Will Teece, Headteacher

Telephone: 0116 287 9921  Website: www.brookvalegroby.com

1st July 2022
Dear Students

Thank you to those of you who were able to attend our Induction Days. We had a really good turn out and were super
impressed with the students we met. You were all enthusiastic and excited about the next step in your educational
journey and joining Post 16. Our teachers commented on how engaged you were in the taster sessions and our tutors
really enjoyed getting to know you through our team building exercise. Well done to the winning tutor group DLA
whose tower was the highest and balancing the marshmallow perfectly on top. Well done to all of you involved and
for the amazing towers that were built, there really were some engineering geniuses in the room.

We would also like to congratulate you all on completing your GCSE exams. It has been a strange few years and you
have shown resilience and worked hard towards your exams. We hope you achieve the grades you deserve and come
and join us in Post 16 in the new academic year.

We have recently sent you your login details for your new Brookvale Groby email address and instructions on how to
login to your account. Please make sure you have logged in and also joined the Transition Google Classroom where
you can find tasks to support your transition, subject tasks (reading and a documentary), and information for you to
look at and complete before you start in September.

Our Registry Day will be held on Thursday 25th August (also GCSE Results Day). We will be available at Brookvale
Groby Learning Campus from 9.30am until 1.00pm to see you and sign you up for the subjects you would like to study.
We will be able to support you should you have any questions or queries and help you to ensure you are studying the
subjects that you enjoy and suit your educational journey. For those of you unable to attend in person we will have an
online registry. Please follow the link here meet.google.com/oan-jfgu-ipa you will join onto a Google Meet and be
placed in a holding room initially, a staff member will then meet with you and talk you through the registry process.
Please make sure that you bring a copy of your GCSE results with you for registry day either in person or online so we
can see them and have a copy for our files. We have attached a copy of our finalised Subject Blocks for your
information.

If you have any questions regarding the registry or anything else Post 16 related then please do not hesitate to email
us at Post16(@brookvalegroby.com

We look forward to meeting you very soon at our registry day and have a great summer.

Thank you and kind regards

Womay x@;’/_@mziu

Vicki Varney Michelle Cheadle
Assistant Head SLT Post 16 link Head of Post 16
CC: Parents
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